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From: Pauline Palko [palkop2@scranton.edu]
Sent: Friday, February 05, 2010 3:09 PM

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: New Regulations for Industrial Wastewater
Hello,

I support new regulations that would limit the limit of TDS that new sources of pollution can
discharge into our rivers and streams. I am particularly concerned with the amount of TDS
that is produced as a byproduct of drilling in the Marcellus shale. We are still cleaning up
our rivers and streams from years of anthracite mining and industrial wastes leeched or
dumped into our water ways. The health of Pennsylvania citizens and that of it's tourism and
sporting industry is at risk. As a life-long citizen of Pennsylvania I have a constitutional
right to clean water and I expect my elected legislators to uphold that right for me and my
fellow citizens.

Sincerely,

Pauline Palko




